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Hi my name is Gina Yaroli and I am putting in a comment on the states current Energy Master
Plan. The Murphy Administration’s 2019 Energy Master Plan fails to address the urgency of
the climate crisis and the goals set forth are not adequate enough. I believe there should be
more ambitious goals into the plan with a clear and strict timeline to implement each and
every one of the new policies. This would include immediate moratorium on all fossil fuel
projects in NJ, and 100% net-zero, clean renewable energy by 2050 or sooner (the plan in its
current form calls for a 100% carbon neutral energy by 2050, which includes dirty fossil
fuels). There is other points as well but these are two key issues that the administration should
have as priority. 

Thank you for your time,
Gina Yaroli

mailto:yarolig2@students.rowan.edu
mailto:emp.comments@bpu.nj.gov

